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September 23, 2014 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, Students, and Staff: 
 
With warmest wishes, we welcome you back to a new school year!  We recognize the importance of our 
schools as the heart of our communities.  Parents, students, educators and staff alike are given an 
opportunity to return with renewed energy and enthusiasm for our common purpose, inspiring a love of 
learning in all of us.  We encourage you to make the most of your school year by getting involved in your 
parent group, school activities, and by reaching out to others. 
 
We look forward to welcoming all of our students…those entering for the first time, those new to our 
district, and those returning.  We anticipate hearing of all the successes and good things that we know 
will take place this year in our schools and communities. 
 
Thank you for continuing to provide a world class learning environment in School District No. 43 as we 
embark on what promises to be a rewarding 2014-2015 school year! 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
Tom Grant, Superintendent of Schools 
On behalf of the Board of Education 
SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 43 (Coquitlam) 
 
 
cc: Board of Education 

Coquitlam District Parent Advisory Council 
 Coquitlam Teachers’ Association 
 CUPE Local 561 
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